X
Tlop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

lst December, 1933,

Dear Sir,

I have to acquaint you I am informed by the
Owners of the steamer "SAN DARIO" that this vessel
is expected to dry dock at Liverpool hext week when
the Annual Freeboard Survey, which becéﬁe due on the
29th ultimo, will be carried out.

I shall therefore be glad if the Surveyors
will give the case the necessary attention.

I em, Dear Gir,

Yours faithtully,

Becretary.

The Secretary,

LIVERPOOL.
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